



TUAKAU COLLEGE

Pai rawa atu i nga mea katoa | The very best in all things

Tuakau College PTA Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 6th June, 2023 at 6:30pm in the Staffroom

Present: C Betty (Principal), J Burton, G van Nierkerk (via ZOOM), S Pearson and A Cortes

Apologies: S Tregurtha

Meeting started at 6:30pm.

CORRESPONDENCE IN

- Nil

ACCOUNTS

- G van Nierkerk and J Burton have set up all the required things with ANZ, including the app.

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT

- Roll at 921
- Behaviour has improved over the last couple of weeks
- Master Plan has come out – some work to be done. No longer can do the planting we originally talked about. Need new project. Perhaps new electronic sign?
- Industrial action is continuing
- Getting cold, jerseys are in stock
- Teacher Only Day last week – did work on NZ histories, Curriculum review and NCEA
- Reports are being written

GENERAL BUSINESS

- Need to pay Anita Van Velthuisen the \$300 ASAP. If S Tregurtha cannot get bank sorted this week, can we include a mandate for this payment to be made. Back up – C Betty to pay Anita from the school and then we return the funds to school.
- Samosa fundraising – funds towards the PTA projects (gazebo and electronic sign). End of Term 2, for beginning of Term 3. Minimum order 100 bags, then about \$7 profit per bag after. S Tregurtha to email flyer to JPA to go out to everyone. VSA, Interact and DOE students to volunteer to help pack and distribute orders. Van and trailer needed to pick up. S Tregurtha available most Fridays. Use the Tuakau College Bank account to make payment. Make sure that they put a prior reference to the order. Possibly use a Google Form for those online and hardcopy for others to pick up from the Student Centre. Chris to ask JPA to set up a form. Looking at the afternoon of 15th of September. 18th of August – orders to be finalised. Flyers and order forms to go out by the 23rd of June. S Tregurtha to send details to everyone, especially C Betty.
- School gazebo – talked to Shane Groom. He needs quotes and quantity.
- Cultural performance night – Put on hold, too hard at the moment with industrial action, etc.

- Barista – sports and maybe lunchtimes, G van Niekerk to talk to Kees De Boer.
- Last week of this term is support staff week.

Meeting closed at 7:25pm.

NEXT MEETING

Tuesday 1st August at 6:30pm in the Staffroom